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Upcoming EESCC Events 
Autocross Events #7 and #8      Aug  25

th
  & 26

th
  

Valley River Center 

See Flyer Enclosed 

Monthly Meeting 7:00 PM Sept 5
th

    

The Sizzler, Springfield OR 

EESCC  Awards Banquet      6:00 PM Nov. 10
th

  

Valley River Inn 

Eugene OR  

See Registration Online 
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 Upcoming EESCC Events 

 Year End Autocrosses and IROC 

 2018 Year End Awards Banquet 

 2018 IROC Contenders 

 Results, Events #5 & #6 

 PAX Results Events #5 & #6 

 Top Ten Drivers, #5 & #6 

 Banquet Registrtion Online 
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2018 EESCC Club Officers 
President Robert Jacobson 
 Email:President@eescc.org 

Vice President                                 Hope Mueller  
Email:VicePresident@eescc.org 

Treasurer Jim Mueller 
 Email: Treasurer@eescc.org 

Secretary Bren Wamsley 
 Email: Secretary@eescc.org 

Chief of Registration Bonnie Mueller 
 Email: Registrar@eescc.org 

Chief Safety Steward Keith Olsen 
 Email: SafetySteward@eescc.org 

Chief of Timing Tim Steck 
 Email: ChiefofTiming@eescc.org 

Continued on next column 
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Year End Autocrosses and IROC  

By Jim Mueller 

 

It seems like yesterday that Icebreaker was 

launched for 2018.  Now it's time for the 

year ending autocross events.  Yes, it's back 

at Valley River Center.  It is with sadness 

that I must tell you that this will be the final 

events at Valley River Center.  The 

pavement is getting old and the surface isn't 

holding up.  Our events accelerate this 

deterioration, and they don't have the funds 

to resurface the lot.  They have been very, 

very good to us for many, many years. 

 

Obviously this means, that as always we are 

looking for new sites.  Any ideas you have, 

please let us know.  Lorin Wamsley will 

entertain any locations or ideas.   

 

But now let's have a great one last time here. 

IROC is on Sunday,  so check the 

publications to see if you are in the running.   
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 EESCC Sponsors - Support our Sponsors!! 
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2018 Year-End Awards Banquet 

“Theme:  007” 

By Bren Wamsley 
 

Save The Date!  The 2018 Year-End Awards Banquet is 

fast approaching.   It’s a great time to celebrate the year’s 

events and to commiserate with your racing family.   

Most of the evening is celebrating YOU!   

 

We will be returning to Valley River Inn Saturday 

evening, November 10th 6:00 pm.  It will be buffet style.  

More Information and registration forms will be included 

in the August/September newsletters.  You will be able 

to register on-line via our website, www.eescc.org.  

There will be lots of prizes including a $50.00 cash door 

prize.  Register early to avoid a late registration fee. 

 

Valley River Inn is happy to extend a rate of $99.00 per 

night to the Emerald Empire Sports Car Club Year End 

Awards Banquet attendees for a deluxe guestroom.  The 

$99.00 per night is offered for the nights of 11/9 and 

11/10.  To take advantage of this special rate, call the 

Valley River Inn reservations line at 1-800-543-8266 or 

the hotel at 541-743-1000 and identify yourself as being 

with the Emerald Empire Sports Car Club Group.  Better 

yet you can click this Valley River Inn link and register 

on-line Emerald Empire Sports Car Club November 

2018.     Reservations must be booked by October 10th 

2018 to receive this rate.  Booking can begin now!  

 

Changes to a reservation should be made directly with 

VRI’s Group Reservations Department. 

 

It’s the best time you’ll have not behind the wheel.   

Look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Story of Dabeest 

By Jim Foster 
click on this link to read Jim’s article 
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http://www.eescc.org/
https://gc.synxis.com/rez.aspx?Hotel=54960&Chain=8708&arrive=11/9/2018&depart=11/11/2018&adult=1&child=0&group=1118EMPIRE
https://gc.synxis.com/rez.aspx?Hotel=54960&Chain=8708&arrive=11/9/2018&depart=11/11/2018&adult=1&child=0&group=1118EMPIRE
http://www.eescc.org/ArticleDabeestByJimFoster.pdf

